
 

 

 

 

 
Yes on House Bill 4112 

 

Support for Investment in Oregon Clean 
Technology Leadership 

 

The Sheet Metal and Air Conditioning Contractors Association of 
Oregon and Southwest Washington (SMACNA) supports House Bill 
4112 and urges the support of the House Committee on Climate, 
Energy and Environment.   

Our trade association represents large and small contractors in the 
HVAC, metals fabrication and architectural metals industry and our 
members firmly believe that Oregon has the potential to become a 
leader in clean technology manufacturing.   

Our member companies and our highly skilled workforce have and 
continue to manufacture, install and service clean technology 
equipment and components across the state and region.  Leveraging 
federal funding to create a larger, stronger, and wider base of clean 
technology industry in Oregon will greatly help the economy, tax base 
and further development and expansion of our workforce.   

 

SMACNA Urges Passage and Funding of HB 4112 ! 
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